
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: Container Deposit Legislation

To whom it may concern.

I write in support of a national container deposit system in Australia.  My partner and I were gratified to hear that our new  
Foreign Minister shares our concerns about the state of our oceans.   
We believe that a CDS will assist with cutting back on the build up of lethal plastic debris which is contaminating the sea. We urge politicians of all parties to come together on this and be strong in  
the face of the plastics pushers.   This is a matter for legislation.

We want a container deposit system
Pamela Rey and Peter Tierney
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